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SHINE Morning Sessions 

 
Dear Parents/Carers,                       
  
We are pleased to invite you to our second ‘SHINE’ session of the academic year. The aim of SHINE workshops is to 
enable family members to work alongside their child in school on a particular curriculum area. The focus for this term’s 
SHINE is linked to our Eco Schools Award. 
  
Each class within the EYFS and Key Stage 1 will have a 45-minute session. KS2 children will have a 1-hour session. 
Children in KS1 and KS2 will need to come to school in suitable outdoor clothing with a pair of wellies to change in to 
as some of the activities may take place outside in the school grounds.  
Please see the table below for details of times:  
 

 EYFS 
Friday 14th March 

KS1 
Wednesday 12th March 

Session 1: 9:15am – 10:00am  
 

Little Ladybirds 
 

Terrific Turtles 
 

Session 2: 10:05 – 10:50am  
 

Sparkly Spiders 
 

Perfect Pandas 
 

Session 3: 11:00 – 11:45am  
  

Amazing Alligators 
 

 KS2 
Thursday 13th March 

Session 9:15am – 10:15am 
All 3 classes at the same time. 

 
 
Please note that due to space restrictions and activities that are taking place, only one adult per child should attend 
please. Please enter through the Main Office where a member of staff will take you to your child’s class.  
  
Please don’t hesitate to contact us should you require any further information. We look forward to seeing you then!  
Many thanks for your continued support.  
  
Mrs L. Holt  
Parental Engagement Lead 

Oxhey First School 
Pennine Way, 
Biddulph 
Staffordshire 
ST8 7EB 
 

Head teacher: Mrs L Jukes 
Telephone 01782 513000 
E mail office.oxh@cflptrust.co.uk 
www.oxheyfirstschool.com 
 

mailto:office.oxh@cflptrust.co.uk


 Shine Week  

  10th—14th March 

 

This term we are focussing on our ECO Schools award! 

 

EYFS will be making some bird feeders  

KS1 will be making some hedgehog houses 

KS2 will be creating wildflower areas and 

planting bulbs , as well as making 

some bird houses 

 

We welcome any and all donations of  

• wild flower seeds 

• seasonal bulbs 

• small plant pots 

• Wooden pallets 

 

 

If you are attending our Shine sessions in KS1 and KS2—don’t 

forget your wellies, warm coat and gardening gloves  

(if you have them) 

 


